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PRESTON MANOR SCHOOL 

Thursday 21st December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 

Re: Phonics reading over the Christmas holidays. 
 
Your child’s class teacher has set up a class log in for the class on the Oxford Owl website. This is to 
enable your child to access online Read Write Inc e-books. 
 
Your child’s class teacher will put the book level your child should be reading on a label in the front of 
their yellow reading record.  
 
Over the Christmas holidays we would like to encourage parents to read with their child, using the  
e-books available on the website. Using the website enables your child to read more books than just 
the one sent home with your child. 
 
To access the books at the right level- go to Oxford Owl www.oxfordowl.co.uk. Follow the instructions 
to log in. Click the log in sign in the top right hand corner. 

 
 
Select the Read Write Inc Phonics e-book library. Click on the Read Write Inc levels tab and select the 
level your child's class teacher has told you they should be reading.  
Your child can then read any of the books within that Set, as they are all at the same level. 
 
Your child’s class teacher will begin assigning books to your child regularly after the Christmas holiday, 
but please do use the website and look at lots of books at your child’s Read Write Inc level.  
 
On the website, there are lots of other Phonics resources for you to use as well as the e-books. Please 
be aware that the Phonics scheme we are using is Read Write Inc so if you use any other e-books, the 
colour levels are not the same.  
 
We hope you will enjoy spending lots of time reading together- real books and e-books! 
 
Wishing you and your families a peaceful Christmas break.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Sandra Solanki 
Assistant Head teacher  
Preston Manor Lower School 
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